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31/07/2023 by Karen Poole

Kia ora e te whānau

 
I hope you were able to enjoy some of the wonderful weather over the weekend. 

 

 

 
A huge thank you for attending Learning Conversations last week. We had an incredible

turnout and teachers commented how enjoyable and beneficial the conversations were. If

you still need to meet with your child's classroom teacher, please flick them an email to

organise a time. All learning goals discussed will be posted on your child's Educa profile by

Friday.

 

Walking School Bus

 
You will all be aware of the challenges Stokes Valley is experiencing with morning traffic - this is

going to be ongoing until March 2024.

 
Our wonderful Renee Saul has offered to organise a walking school bus to support our tamariki

to get to school on time. This will be from the corner of Chittick Street and Stokes Valley Road,

leaving no later than 8:15am. Please ensure the children have suitable walking shoes,

coats/umbrellas and a change of clothes in case they get wet. If any other parents would like to

support Renee please touch base with the school.

 



 

 

 
Our lost property is starting to build up already! 

 



 

Important dates coming up

School Board hui - Tuesday 8 August 6pm

Arts week/day - TBC

Artsplash Choir Concert - Monday 11 September

School Photos - week 10

Last day of term - Friday 22 September

Term 4 starts Monday 9 October


